
Quality Clause 242701 – Source Inspection, Government (09/13/19) 

 

Government source inspection (GSI) is required during manufacture and prior to shipment 

from your facility. Upon receipt of this order, promptly notify the government 

representative who normally services your facility so that appropriate planning for GSI can 

be accomplished. In the event a government representative or government office cannot be 

located, the Rolls-Royce Buyer should be promptly notified. 

 

The government representative must be allowed to inspect and test all items on the order 

on-site prior to acceptance and shipment. If the government representative chooses to 

perform inspection or test, the supplier must provide reasonable facilities and assistance 

for the safe and convenient completion of these activities. All records shall be made 

available to the government representative, if requested. 

 

Documentation having the government representative stamp or signature on the packing slip 

must be provided to Rolls-Royce supporting the inspection and shipment approval. 


